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12/12/2018  10:57:202018/5480/P COMMNT Sara Feilden I think this dormer window is completely unacceptable. The size and design are completely out of kilter with 

other dormer windows in this 'conservation area' street.  I see they are applying for retrospective planning 

permission.  Presumably this means the original permission was not for something as large and ugly as the 

construction now in place.  I hope they will be made to remove it.
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